
Public Notice 
 

As required by Knox County Air Quality Management Regulation Section 25.1-E, the 
Knox County Department of Air Quality Management is providing the public the 
opportunity to submit written comments on the proposed construction and/or 
modification of air contaminant source(s) as noted below. 
 
Rohm and Haas Chemicals LLC – Knoxville Plant has applied to modify the volatile 
organic compound storage tanks located at 730 Dale Avenue, Knoxville, TN 37921. The 
requested modification is to construct storage tank 7664-604 along with removing 
storage tanks 7664-176, 177, and 178. Questions concerning the source(s) may be 
addressed to Coby Webster at (865) 215-5900 or by e-mail at 
coby.webster@knoxcounty.org. 
 
Presbyterian Homes of Tennessee, Inc. has applied to modify the nursing home 
complex located at 801 Vanosdale Road, Knoxville, Tennessee 37909. The requested 
modification is to add four (4) natural gas fired boilers and one (1) diesel fired 
emergency generator. Questions concerning the source(s) may be addressed to Amy 
Mullikin at (865) 215-5900 or by e-mail at amy.mullikin@knoxcounty.org. 
 
To be considered, written comments must be received no later than March 26, 2020 
and be submitted using one of the following methods: 

 
1. Mail, private carrier, or hand delivery: Address written comments to Knox County 

Department of Air Quality Management, 140 Dameron Avenue, Knoxville, TN 37917 
 

2. E-mail: Submit electronic comments to aqm@aqm.co.knox.tn.us.  
 

For further information please call (865) 215-5900. 
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